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Date of submission: Thursday, 19 February 2015 

Submission: I am contacting you as I have also done with the Ballina council to REJECT the proposed rate rise for the local 
pool upgrades. This is not a one off as suggested by council and I OBJECT to the rate rise being implemented, Regards Paul 
Slattery 
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